
   

  

 
 
 
 
 
September 20, 2014 
 
 
Wisconsin Supreme Court 
110 East Main Street, Suite 215 
P.O. Box 1688 
Madison, WI  53701-1688 
 
 
RE:  Petition 13-16 (UIDDA)    
 
 
Dear Honorable Justices: 
 
The State Bar of Wisconsin Board of Governors voted on September 20, 2014, to support 
petition 13-16, along with the Judicial Council’s recommendations on the matter. The petition 
did not warrant significant discussion among governors and ultimately passed unanimously.   
 
Thank you for your consideration.  If you have any additional questions, please do not hesitate to 
contact State Bar of Wisconsin Executive Director George Brown or Public Affairs Director Lisa 
Roys. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 

 
 
Robert R. Gagan, President 
State Bar of Wisconsin 
5302 Eastpark Blvd. 
P.O. Box 7158 
Madison WI  53707-7158 


